
 

 
 

October 29, 2019 

  

Dear Fifth Grade Parents, 
 

As a 5
th

 grade student in Berkley, your child will have the wonderful experience of attending Camp Storer for 

one school week, from February 24
th

 through February 28
th

.  Camp Storer (www.ymcastorercamps.org) is a 

hands-on environmental education classroom with 1,200 acres of forests, wetland trails and a 300-acre lake.  

This environment provides the ultimate outdoor classroom to elementary and middle school students. The total 

cost for camp is $300 per student.  This includes lodging, food, horseback riding, high school counselor 

expenses (lodging, food), teacher stipend, and transportation (for students and luggage).  The PTA helps to 

support the camp experience by providing $100 per student, and we are very grateful for this contribution as it 

lowers our cost per student to $200.    

 
 

PAYMENT PLAN FOR 2019--2020 & DUE DATES FOR CAMP PAYMENTS  

Date Total Due $200 

November 8 $40 January 10 $40 

December 2 $40 February 7  $40 

December 20 $40 If you prefer, we will happily accept payment in full. 
 

 

The first payment for camp is due by Friday, November 8
th

 and checks should be made payable to Rogers 

Elementary School.  Please contact Mrs. Meacham or any one of the fifth grade teachers if you have any 

questions about our Outdoor Education Program at Camp Storer or if the cost of camp will be a concern for 

your family.   

 

You will receive detailed information about Camp Storer at the Parent Meeting on December 16
th

, at 6:00 

PM, in the Berkley High School Auditorium.  In the meantime, for preplanning purposes, you will find a 

Bring Along List on page two of this letter.   Thank you for your participation and support in making camp a 

reality for our Rogers fifth graders. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Beth Meacham & the 5
th

 Grade Teaching Team 

Principal  

 

 

 

http://www.ymcastorercamps.org/


 
 

 
 

 

 


